
News 

 

Mrs Bawden was extremely proud of  our children 

who took part in Songfest 2017.  The children per-

formed alongside 12 other schools singing music 

from around the world.  

The children sang beautifully and were a real credit 

to Sandy Hill. Well Done! 



 

 

 

Please be aware that dogs 

(including puppies and small dogs 

being held or in a handbag) are 

not permitted onto the 

school grounds at anytime. 

Thank you 

Sandy Hill Academy car park is 

only available  to staff and blue 

badge holders at anytime of the 

day. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their read-

ing certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Milly Newcombe  Jack Jerome   

Theo Bonney Mia Kane 

         Star Reader Certificate 

 Holy Bickerstaff Summer Richardson  Lillie Osborne 

    Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

    Tegan Richards  Emily Wagemakers 

 Tilly Johnson  Chloe Giltjes  Lucy Tierney 

       

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week—   

 

Silver—  Riley Allen   Oliver Balazs  Solomon Trinkle 

       

 



World Book Day 
This year it was the 20th World Book Day. Thank you to all of the parents/
carers who helped to provide such a range of fabulous costumes. All of the 
children were thrilled to talk about their costumes and their favourite books. 
Every child received a golden ticket and two house points.  
In the Infant classes the children completed a range of cross-curricular activi-
ties linked to the book 'Peace at Last' by Jill Murphy while the Junior classes 
did the same with 'The Iron Man' by Ted Hughes. 
Each child received a £1 book token which expires on Sunday 26th March. 
Your child will also have received a Readathon sponsor form. If your child 
wishes to participate in the Readathon they will be helping to raise money to 
provide books and storytellers for children who are in hospital. For every 
£100 raised by the children within school Sandy Hill Academy will receive 
£20 back towards providing books for our school library. We will also be en-
tered into a prize draw to have Julia Donaldson visit our school! Please could 
any completed sponsor forms and money be returned to school by Friday 
10th March. 

Our Nominees  and winners for the most 

imaginative costume. 

Well Done! 



Week beginning 

Monday 6th March 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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